
Public Notices
PLEASANT HILLS

BOROUGH
2024 BUDGET

NOTICE  IS  HEREBY  GIVEN
THAT  the  2024  Proposed
Budget is available for public
inspection  during  regular
business hours of 8:00 A.M. to
4:00  P.M.,  Monday  through
Friday, in the Manager's Office,
located at 410 E. Bruceton Rd,
Pittsburgh,  PA  15236.  The
Final Budget is scheduled for
consideration  and  final
passage  on  Monday,
December  18,  2023  at  7:00
P.M. in the Community Room
at the Pleasant Hills Borough
Building,  410  East  Bruceton
Rd, Pittsburgh, PA 15236.

Kelly Theiss
Borough Manager


